From: drukskok gerd [

Sent: 12 October 2019 16:30
To: Planning
Subject: application 2019/4910/T

To whom it may concern,

In response to the above mentioned planning application of the felling to ground level of a
beautiful L.plane tree due to subsidence problems, I would want to suggest to bring in
another tree with less root forming, such as a crabapple, a Rowan or a cherrie/pear tree, so
that not all greenery is lost. It will give some shade and colour to the back area. The same
suggestion would count for the Ash tree in the back, that provides a lot of green as well; the
felling to the ground of this tree duc to rotting at it's base also causes an ecnormous loss of
green, so putting something back in its place, as suggested before will be hugely appreciated.

Kind regards,



